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NOTICE TO LICENSEES 

 

Notice # 2022-43 Issuing Division:  Tax and License 

DATE: May 10, 2022 

TO: Operators of a Slot Machine Route 

FROM: Phil Katsaros, Board Member 

SUBJECT:  Standard Financial Statements (NGC-17A) 

 
 

The Nevada Gaming Control Board (“Board”) has for some time required operators of a slot 
machine route to file Standard Financial Statements to the Board for each fiscal year ending 
June 30th.  However, effective immediately, the Board will no longer require filing of such 
financial statements. 
 
Licensees must continue to annually produce financial statements and provide them to the 
Audit Division or the Tax and License Division upon request, or as otherwise required.  
Further, licensees are reminded of their obligations under Regulation 6, namely, Regulations 
6.040(1) & (2) and 6.060.   
 
If you have any questions relating to this matter, please contact the Tax and License Division 
at (775) 684-7770. 
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